Sent: Saturday, February 23, 2019 9:12 AM To: FIGEL Jan (CAB-MIMICA) Subject: Re: Thank you
Dear Mr. Jan Figel,
Thank you for your email and for meeting me during your time in India.
I would love to join the list of signatories. Thank you for the invitation.
Please find the report I spoke about during our conversation.
I did not print it for you as it was 67 pages.
Hope that it would be helpful.
Warmly,
@efionline.org /
Evangelical Fellowship Of India 805/92, Deepall Building, Nehru Place, New Delhi - 110019. India http://www.efionline.org

[mailto: @efirlc.org]

This e-mail message may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on the information herein is prohibited. E-mails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error free as they can be intercepted, amended, or contain viruses. Anyone who communicates with us by e-mail is deemed to have accepted these risks, EFI is not responsible for errors or omissions in this message and denies any responsibility for any damage arising from the use of e-mail. Any opinion and other statement contained in this message and any attachment are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the EFI.

On 17-Feb-2019, at 2:36 AM, Jan.FIGEL@ec.europa.eu wrote:

Dear ,

It was a pleasure to meet you during my recent visit to India. Thank you for our interesting dialogue.

I add the link to the Declaration on Human Dignity for Everyone Everywhere. You are welcomed to join the list of signatories, if you see this convenient. https://www.dignityforeveryone.org/

Kind regards,

Ján FIGEĽ

Special Envoy for promotion of FoRB outside the EU Osobitný vyslanec pre podporu slobody náboženstva alebo viery mimo EÚ

Web: www.janfigel.eu
Twitter: @janfigel